ARDENWALD NORTH IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT INFORMATION

Tabling Event — June 22, 2022

Project Location:

Northwest section of Ardenwald Neighborhood District Association, between Van Water Street and
Roswell Street west of 324 Avenue

Project Purpose:

Replace aging infrastructure and improve public safety

Project Elements:

e Wastewater system improvements on 28t Avenue, 29 Avenue, and 315t Avenue

e  Water system improvements on 29th Avenue, 30" Avenue, and 31st Avenue
o Stormwater system upgrades throughout the project area
e Street paving
e Sidewalk replacement on Roswell Street
¢ Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) required ramp upgrades at 30" Avenue, 315 Avenue,
and 32" Avenue
Funding:
Funding Source: Budgeted Amount:
Street Surface Maintenance Program (SSMP) $342,000
Safe Access for Everyone (SAFE) $765,000
Water $75,000
Stormwater $300,000
American Rescue Plan Act (Federal Funds)—- Water $995,000
American Rescue Plan Act (Federal Funds) — Wastewater $754,000
Total Funding: $3,222,000
Schedule:
Date: Description: Status:

October 2021-October 2022

Project Design

30% Design Complete

June 2022

Informational Tabling Event

Scheduled June 22,2022

October 2022-January 2023

Project bid and Contract set-up

February 2023 — October 2023

Construction Period

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Visit the project website:

Milwaukieoregon.gov/engineering/ardenwald-north-improvements

Contact Tracie Heidt:

Milwaukiesafe@milwaukieoregon.gov or 503-235-5881 ext. 181




